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Subject: Northside Twin Arenas Project 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
THAT Administration is hereby requested to refrain from issuing a tender or Request for 
Proposal or any other form of public procurement document for the Northside Twin Arenas 
project; and 
 
THAT the capital budget for the Northside Twin Arenas project be further reviewed and 
considered again by Council in the context of the 2016 capital budget approval process. 
 
Summary and Background: 
 
At the October 6, 2015 Council Meeting, Councillor K. McGrath served notice that the following 
recommendation would be submitted for consideration at the October 13, 2015 regular Council 
Meeting: 
 

“THAT Administration is hereby requested to refrain from issuing 
a tender or Request for Proposal or any other form of public 
procurement document for the Northside Twin Arenas project; and 
 
THAT the capital budget for the Northside Twin Arenas project be 
further reviewed and considered again by Council in the context of 
the 2016 capital budget approval process.” 
 

 
In accordance with Procedure Bylaw 14/025, the motion is now before Council for 
consideration. 
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